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After beginning the meeting on September 27, 2016 with prayer, praise, and 
worship, the Pastoral Council was introduced to our teaching parish seminarian, 
Jhonatan Sarmiento, who attended the meeting to observe the business and 
administration side of parish life. Fr. Jim led a discussion on the functionality of 
the Pastoral Council and the ways it can be effective in helping live out our parish 
mission and support Fr. Jim, which was followed by a time of prayer. The Time and 
Talent process and items related to small maintenance projects, such as new 
lighting and flooring, the furnace replacement, and the progress of the road 
construction project on Bunker Lake Blvd and Eveleth St, were among other topics 
addressed. 


